
 

14 February 2025 

Parents and Friends Association 
Brisbane Girls Grammar School 
 
 
Dear Parents 

On behalf of the Parents & Friends Association (P&F), I warmly welcome you to the new 
academic year at Girls Grammar. In particular, I would like to acknowledge those parents 
who are new to the School; I hope your daughter is settling into life as a Grammar girl.  
 
Every current Girls Grammar parent is automatically a member of the P&F Association. The 
P&F provides an opportunity to contribute to School life and stay informed about activities 
and events. Parent involvement—whether through the many formal or informal networks or 
social activities—plays a crucial role in contributing to the School ethos and enriching the 
BGGS community.   
 
Volunteering opportunities exist on the P&F Association Committee, in the P&F Uniform 
Shop, or by supporting co-curricular or sub-group activities. Our sub-groups are extremely 
active in providing avenues for social interaction and are always delighted to welcome new 
members. There are also co-curricular support groups for Music, Water Polo, and Rowing. 
Do not hesitate to contact us if you would like to become involved. 
 
The P&F is required to formally notify all members that we have public liability insurance 
taken out by the School on our behalf. The amount of this insurance is in excess of  
$200 000 000. 
 
I look forward to meeting you at various events throughout the year and encourage you to 
join the School for an unforgettable night of celebration, reflection and excitement for the 
future at the 150 Year Anniversary Ball on 14 March 2025. If you haven’t yet purchased a 
table or an individual ticket, you can do so here: https://events.humanitix.com/bggs-150-
anniversary-ball.  
 
If you would like to learn more about the P&F, and our role at the School, you are most 
welcome to attend the first P&F Committee Meeting for 2025, which will be held next 
Monday 17 February from 6 pm in the Bain Staff Centre. A copy of the meeting details are 
available here.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Lisa Cooper 
President, P&F Association 
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